
April 22, 2024 
Addendum No. 4 

BL037-24 
Hopkins Mill Subdivision Water Main Replacement 

The following addition/changes modify the Bid No. BL037-24 “Hopkins Mill Subdivision Water Main 
Replacement” Contract Documents, dated March 2024, as first advertised on March 20, 2024.   

I. Questions:

Q1. What is the diameter of the water main?
A1. The diameter of the water main is 8-inches.

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the firm information page of the request for proposal. 
Sincerely, 

Brittany Bryant, CPPB 
Purchasing Associate III 


